
 

SAV Boosters Football 

June 23, 2019 

7:00pm-8:45pm 

Attendees: Dustin Halverson, Dan Spriggs, Tessie Rodkewich, Chris Farthet, Kristi Dick, Will Timmons 
Members: Jim Sarych 

Treasurer: Currently $1600 in the fund.  

Looking for a fund-raiser position for the board to help increase funds without having to raise registration 
costs more. 

Registration: Continue to monitor 2019 registration numbers.   

Numbers are too low for an 8th grade tackle team.  There will be one 7th grade tackle team and 2 tackle bar 
teams for 5th&6th grade.  There was discussion on whether the tackle bar teams should be separated by 
grade or 5/6th combined teams. 

Equipment: New chains are needed, as well as tackle bars for the 2nd tackle bar team. A new jersey style 
was requested by players due to the former jersey fit being too tight. Once registration closes new game 
pants and jerseys will be ordered based on numbers needed. There will be two days offered for equipment 
pick up. 

Fields: Discussed options for fields to accommodate all tackle, tackle bar and flag football teams.  

Website/Social Media: Increase engagement via Facebook, Twitter, Sports Engine. Possibly ask each 
coach to have a team manager so they can update their own team pages with schedules, rosters, photos, etc. 
Admin rights needed for updating websites. 

Football Camp: Looking into hosting a one-day (evening) football camp prior to the start of the season in 
lieu of Huskie Week. Dustin will reach out to Coach Niklaus. 

 New Officers: 

Registrar: Tessie Rodkewich was elected last meeting. 

Secretary: A motion was made to elect Kristi Dick and motion was approved. 

Coaches Director: OPEN POSITION 

Fundraising Director: OPEN POSITION 

Motion to adjourn: 8:45pm 

 

Submitted by Kristi Dick 



 

 

 


